
 

 

To All Our Valued Customers: 

Hurricane Irma has passed South Florida and for the most part the East Coast suffered 
minor damages and power outages.  Our thoughts are prayers continue to be with those 
who have suffered major or total losses from Irma. 
 
Damage assessments are currently under way and once the all clear has been given 
operations will start. Vessel schedules are expected to be impacted once confirmed 
schedules will be provided.  
 
Please be patient as we get operations and staff back out to work when the conditions are 
safe.   
 
Please contact your local Sales Representative or local office for additional information.  
You may also phone us at (305) 591-7595 or email us at lclinland@kingocean.com, 
cscolombia@kingocean.com, csdominicanrep@kingocean.com, csnca@kingocean.com, 
cssanandres@kingocean.com, cspacific@kingocean.com, csnicaragua@kingocean.com, 
cssca@kingocean.com, csvenezuela@kingocean.com, csabc@kinocean.com, 
csecs@kingocean.com  

 
 
 
 

 
 
  
    For more information please check our website: www.kingocean.com or call Customer Service at: 

 
Miami: 305.591.7595  

http://www.kingocean.com/

